
October 2018

Important info!

We will be closed Monday 
October 8th

Please see Mr. Angelo if you 

have any questions. Stay on the 

look out for Life Cubby 

assessments, lesson plans as 

well as pics and videos of your 

child. 

Make sure your CREDIT 

CARDS are up to date.

MORE STUFF!

Hello all and happy October, Please stay on the look 

out for updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site as well as 

your child’s teacher where you will find information 

regarding lesson plans, newsletters, updates and any 

information regarding your child’s growth and 
development.  Make Sure you let Mr. Angelo know in 

writing if your child will not be returning for the 

upcoming school year this fall and or continuing 

throughout the FALL.

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid $300 
cancellation fee.

REMINDER 
Toddler Town will be closed on Monday October 8th

in observance of Columbus Day. 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To

PFA class has started and will 

continue throughout the school 

year. If you have any questions 

please see Mr. Robert, Mrs. 

Maritza  or Ms. Jasmin upstairs in 

the butterfly classroom. 

Update all contact phone 
numbers, emails and cell 

providers  and please update 
Your Childs Cubby as our city 

changes weather daily !!!
Please see your child’s teacher if 

you have nay questions 



Dear parents, we have enjoyed summer at our best; went to the nearest 

park, took nature walks, enjoyed learning about each other, each other’s 
interests, washing hands and our family. Fall is here, the month of 

October will be filled with lots of fall activities; coloring, collecting & 

painting the fall leaves. Learning about pumpkins… bats and spiders will 
be spooky and fun. We will dress-up for Dress-up party on October 31st. 

We will focus on letters P, B and S, numbers and shapes. Learning to 

recognize and write our own names is important in pre-K, so please help 

your child practice writing their name at home. The weather is changing 

and we go outside twice a day to improve our gross motor skill, so please 

have your child bring a light jacket to school. Thank you so much! Happy 

October 

Dear parents, we want to thank you all for staying on top 

of our procedures in the PFA class. We are having a lot of 

fun and learning from one another. Last month our theme 

was,  “All about me”, we also completed graphs that are 

posted throughout the classroom. We will finish up our 

unit and dive into the 5 senses. Our last graph with the 

children is whether we like popcorn or not. Please if you 

have any questions or time that you want to donate…. 
We’re always open for business. Have you seen our 

observations on Life Cubby ? If not, please come and talk 

to one of us and we will be more than happy to show you 





Hello! Hope we all enjoyed our Labor Day Weekend. We are 

more than excited for the official beginning of the school year. 

September is always an exciting time, children are moving to 

new classrooms and teachers are planning fun activities for the 

next couple of weeks. This month we will get adjusted on 

getting to know each other names and our classroom rules. We 

will continue to spend time outdoors so remember to bring a 

light sweater for the days that get chilly.

Welcome to the month of October Families! I want to wish everyone an 

AMAZING FALL SEASON, my most favorite season of all. During the month 

of September, children had lots of fun learning about their five senses, 

their likes and dislikes, their body, their feelings and emotions, their 

families were also introduced to FALL. Now that we are done with those 

topics and we are in the season of fall. Children will learn about the 

season and the types of things and events that happen during this amazing 

season. During the month of October children will be discussing trees, fire 

safety, School bus safety, October/fall fun and Pumpkins! On the 31st of 

October, children will be having a harvest party, children will have fun 

painting pumpkins and decorating them and dressing up on that day. 

Children are more than welcome to bring sugar free treats, stickers, 

pencils, stamps and so forth for them to pass out to their friends as long 

as it is enough for 20 children. I will be creating a list for you all to bring 

certain items for their small harvest party. If you have any question, 

please don’t hesitate to reach out to one of us. THANK YOU IN ADAVANCE 
AND LET THE FUN BEGIN!!!



847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street
Evanston, IL 60202

Teacher Quote of the Month – Mr. Yoda

“Love the 
children, I do. 

Teach the 

force, I must.”

Make sure your
Emails, phone numbers, cell phone 

Providers and Credit Cards are up to 
Date. Remember to check your LIFE 

CUBBY account for news, 
documentations, pictures and or videos. 


